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MARINE PARK PROJECT – COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 
The Norfolk Island Regional Council received grant funding from the Australian Government 
through the Our Marine Parks Grants program for a project to develop a multi-media 
campaign aimed at educating and empowering both locals and visitors to take extra care in 
continuing to protect the waters surrounding Norfolk Island, Norfolk Marine Park. 
 
Ultimately, we want to improve the way that those on Norfolk Island consume products 
and dispose of their waste, with an outcome of reducing the quantity of waste dispersed 
into the ocean. 
 
If you are concerned about preservation of the Norfolk Island marine environment, the 
disposal of island waste, or want to help reduce/reuse/recycle/repurpose – then please 
attend the community workshop. The community’s input, ideas and support are vital to 
make this project work. Please come along and have your say! 
 
The workshop will be held on Sunday 6 June, 2021 from 10:00am to 12:30pm at Rawson 
Hall. The workshop will be run by a panel who are guiding or supporting the project. 

• Damon Gameau – Actor/director/producer/activist 
• Dave Rastovich & Lauren Hill – Professional surfers and conservation activists 
• Luke McConell – Revolve Your World (systems for sustainability) 
• Anne Chesher – Education Consultant, Film & Creative Media 
• Nat Grube – Film production & Digital Media (Eye Design Films) 
• Rose Evans – Team Leader Tourism & Heritage, and Project Coordinator (NIRC) 
• PJ Wilson – Team Leader Waste and Environment (NIRC) 

 
If you are unable to attend the workshop but would like to provide input, please contact 
Rose Evans phone: 22147 email: rose.evans@nirc.gov.nf by Friday 4 June, 2021. 

 

 
Rose Evans 
TEAM LEADER TOURISM & HERITAGE 
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